
Author’s Note

Since its inception in 1963 Council’s chief aims have been to further the interests of its members, to provide a
safe and fair environment for its members to enjoy their chosen ‘hobby’ and to keep the movement alive and
flourishing so that our motoring heritage is not lost to history.

As evidenced by the facts, set down in black and white in the minutes, Council has without doubt fulfilled its
stated aims. Council has been in the forefront of many battles, on behalf of its members, over the last 50 years,
but chiefly their representation during the fight for a fair and equitable registration scheme and the phasing-out of
leaded fuel has been instrumental in allowing all of us within the historic movement to enjoy our motoring for
years to come.

On behalf of those of you who are of a like mind to myself, I would like to extend congratulations to Council and
all those hard-working committee members who have given, and continue to give, their time and their expertise to
making it all possible.

Julie Williams


